
On September 5, 2019, the Marion County Board of Education met in executive session to discuss the 

summative evaluation of Superintendent, Taylora Schlosser.  The Board provided feedback concerning 

the Superintendent’s work on behalf of the District and identified specific strengths and growth 

opportunities for her.  The Board is in agreement that the Superintendent’s performance for the past 

year has met each of the expectations set forth for her, resulting in an overall rating of Accomplished. 

There are several categories in which the Board believes that the Superintendent’s performance has 

been Exemplary, and the Board is confident that the Superintendent can and will continue to grow in 

her role as the District’s leader. 

 

 


